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LElTER DAlED 13 APRIL 1982 FROM 'IBE PERMANENT PEPPEBNTATIVE OF 
ISRAEL TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE 

SECURITY CIXJNCIL 

Further to my letter to you dated 12 April 1982 (S/14965), I would like to 
draw your urgent attention to yet another attempt by the terrorist PLO to 
infiltrate into Israel in order to inflict the maximum casualties on Israel 
civilians. 

On the night between 12 and 13 April 1982, two PM terrorist6 infiltrated from 
Jordanian territory into the Jordan Valley north of Argaman. They set up a road 
block on the main road and threw grenades on a passing vehicle. An Israel Defence 
Forces patrol pursued the two terrorists, who fled across the Jordan River into 
Jordanian territory. This is the second attempt in the last few days of Yasser 
Arafat's Fatah, the major constituent group operating under the PLO umbrella, to 
infiltrate into Israel. 

Your Excellency will no doubt epweciate the extreme seriousness with which my 
Government views these attempts. 

I have the honour to request that this letter be circulated as a document of 
the Security Council. 

(Sinned) Yehuda 2. BLUM 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of Israel 
to the United Nations 
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